
 

 

OSBORNE CARDINAL FOOTBALL 

RISING 8th Grade Information 

 

Osborne Cardinal Football will have an 8th grade team this 

fall!  Practices and games will be held at Osborne HS on the turf 

game field.  Additional information is below.  

 

Cost: $200 - Includes Equipment Use (players purchase their own girdles, practice pants, 

mouthpiece) 

 

Please go to this website to register and pay:  https://registration.teamsnap.com/form/22887 

 

Spring Practices will be held at Osborne High School on April 30, May 1st, 5th, 6th, 7th, 8th, 12th, 

13th, and 14th from 6:30-8:00 PM.  

 

Fall Practices will be held at Osborne High School starting August 4th. 

Practices will be Mondays, Tuesday and Thursday evenings from 6:30-8:15 pm. 

Games will be on Saturday’s.  

 

Please email Head Coach Derek Cook if your son is interested/planning to play for our 8th grade 

team this fall or if you have any additional questions.   derek.cook@cobbk12.org 
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